18 December 2015

Camden Planning

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

FAO: Mr. Carlos Martin

Dear Mr. Martin

Re: Planning Application ref. 2015/6869/P – Blair Ct. vs. Middlefield

We are in receipt of the above referenced planning application. We are the owners of 12 Middlefield and would like you to note of our objection to the proposed plan to build 4 dwellings behind our houses. We feel the pathway is too narrow and would hamper movement of vehicles. A lot of disruption would be created for a number of years. Middlefield is a private estate and enjoys peace and quiet with traffic restricted to the residents. It is hard for us to contemplate the disruption these building works would create and to the security to our premises it will impose.

Your consideration would be appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Charles & Lily Bar-Isaac